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People Working Cooperatively performs critical home repairs and services so that 

Ohioans can remain in their homes living independently and healthier in a safe, 

sound environment.  PWC’s one of a kind core services provide critical resources 

literally saving existing housing and keeping residents safe.  These services 

provide stability for families in neighborhoods, reduce blight, and help strengthen 

communities, all in a cost-effective manner.  We restore heat in the winter, bring 

water to sinks, provide safe electricity, restore plumbing, and ensure that the roof 

does its job by keeping people dry. 

This is what PWC does, but it only tells part of the story.  It is understood as a 

component of social detriments of health that where you spend most of your 

time, likely your home, influences your health.  If your environment, your home, 

is unhealthy, it has negative effects on your health.  This applies to all of us, and is 

yet another reason why PWC’s work is so important.  We perform work that 

influences, sometimes significantly so, the health of the people we serve.  PWC’s 

work can sometimes prevent or at least reduce health problems before they 

happen. 

Examples of these services include: 

 While the heads of households are predominantly elderly, surprisingly 

almost 1/3 of the individuals we help are children.  We remove poisonous 

lead from homes that otherwise would lead to severe and life-long 

negative consequences. 



 On the other end of the spectrum, for our seniors, we do work that helps 

them “age in place”, such as reducing the risk of their falling in their home. 

 For both young and old, PWC’s work can significantly lessen respiratory 

related problems – helping people with asthma to COPD.  Asthma is the 

most chronic disease among Ohio children, and is the number one reason 

for pediatric emergency department visits. 

As Ohio’s population continues to age, housing and assisted living facilities will be 

in short supply.  Saving existing housing and extending Ohioans’ ability to remain 

safely and securely in their homes are by far the most important and cost-

effective options available.  No organization anywhere has more impact in this 

arena than PWC.  PWC services touch thousands of individuals annually. 

Also, PWC has expanded our reach to become a leader convening the healthcare, 

construction, education, government, and the nonprofit sectors to jointly solve 

problems related to the home-built environment.  PWC excels in breaking down 

silos between these sectors creating better communication, cooperation and 

services.   

A dollar invested in PWC has a huge impact on saving existing homes, improving 

health, reducing unnecessary expense for the healthcare system and the 

taxpayer. 

 



 

 



 


